MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Reduces' Bible Study All ladies are invited to a study on Wednesdays at 10:00am from January 11 - April 5. "According to (His) power that is at work within us." (Ephesians 3:20b) A time of study and prayer of God's power and its work within us. Babysitting is provided. See Beth Dees for more information.

26 New Quarter Begins The spring quarter for our children's Bible classes begins Sunday, Feb. 26. We still need teachers for Sunday and Wednesday. See Matt Cole or sign up on the table outside the office. We also need donations of paper towel rolls and newspapers. (These can be placed on the counter in the work room.)

ORDER OF WORSHIP

The Steadfast Love of the Lord

Prayer
God Is Love
Love Lifted Me
O How I Love Jesus
Ten Thousand Reasons
How Deep the Father's Love

Offering
Lord, Reign in Me
Children's Worship
Glory to God Forever
Sermon
When the Night Is Falling
Elder's Prayer
Family Time

Prayer Request - Comments Sermon Notes

-	 	

PRAYERS

Karl Moya - migraines

Lord's Supper

- Sue Chatman health concerns
- JoEllen Branstetter's mother Alzheimer's
- Fran Hagan, Nick King's grandmother health concerns
- Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert's brother Multiple System Atrophy
- Tom Smith recovery from major surgery
- Nicki Collins recovering from back surgery
- Philip & Carol Belcher car accident & fall on ice

Expectant Mothers

- Emma Moya due in April
- Lannea Pemberton due in June

COMMUNITY

Congratulations to Steven & Carrie Gould on the birth of their son, William Edmond, Wednesday, February 1st, weighing 8lbs, 4oz, and 21" long. Everyone is doing well. Congratulations to big sister, Caroline and big brother, Benjamin, too!

CLASS INFORMATION

Sunday Morning

Auditorium Kitchen Classroom - University Class North Classroom - Ladies Bible Journaling Class

Wednesday Evening

Auditorium Kitchen Classroom - University Class

☐ First-Time Visitor ☐ Returning Visitor	Would like to place membership	Would like help finding a Small GroupWould like a recording of today's sermon	Member Address ChangePrayer Request (use back of card)	Other comment (use back of card)
oup 13-19 20-29 30-39 40-49 50-59 60+			State Zip	Phone
e Age Group	ne	dress		ail Address

STAFF | LEADERSHIP

Elders:

Mark Dees Roger Laubhan Bill Perring Fred Wood

Ministry Leaders:

Staff:

Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister

Mindy Hermes - Office Manager

Deacons:

Matt Cole Jason Davis - Benevolence Clint Everhart - Missions Chandler Frost - Camp Westwood Kent Greenwood - Facilities John Hermes - Technology Jesse McCracken - Grounds Joey Winn

Suzanne Winn - Women's Ministry

Matt Cole, John Hermes - Finance

Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren - Children's Education Kevin & Devin Lawrence, Joey & Suzanne Winn - College Ministry Beth Dees - Day School Stephanie & Chandler Frost - Camp Westwood Meagan Gill & Sharon Perring - Accounting Sheri Greenwood - Children's Worship

Gene Spellman - Worship Service Coordinator

Nursery

February 12: April Everhart February 19:

Tamera Lange

MISSIONS

Please place completed cards in the Connection Card basket located in the foyer.

Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile Larry and Pam Sullivan - Leipzig, Germany Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany Clyde and Gwen Antwine - Helpers in Missions Program



WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood



Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a receiver.

Westwood Church of Christ 3100 West Danforth Road Edmond, OK 73012 405.348.4511 office@thewestwoodchurch.com http://www.thewestwoodchurch.com





02.12.2017

WELCOME

WESTWOOD CHURCH OF CHRIST

OUR MISSION: TO MAKE DISCIPLES OF JESUS WHO ARE PASSIONATE ABOUT GOD, COMPASSIONATE ABOUT PEOPLE AND EMPOWERED FOR MOVEMENT.